
Dear Guests,

We are glad that you are sailing with us and want to give you an update on your cruise

itinerary.

Hurricane Dorian moved through The Bahamas last week significantly impacting somb

islands. We have been working diligently on preparing Castaway Cay for guests, as well as

supporting our Bahamian Crew Members who were affected by the storm and contributing
to relief efforts. We anticipate re-opening Castaway Cay to guests on Thursday, September
12, as long as all necessary work is completed.

Given this information, we will modi$, your cruise itinerary to visit Castaway Cay on
Thursday instead of Wednesday. The ship's Captain will update you on our progress during
your cruise.

Guest going ashore will see signs of the recent storm's passing and some experiences on the

island may be unavailable. In addition, your selected Port Adventures may not be available.

Please checkwith the onboard Port Adventures stafffor availability.

As you may be aware, Disney Cruise Line has committed $1 million to support the efforts

ofnon-profit organizations involved in the reliefefforts and is providing supplies to those in
the affected areas. Last week, the Disney Dream and the Disney Fantasy dropped offfood
and water at Castaway Cay fot distribution in Sandy Point on Great Abaco Island, which
was heavily impacted by Hurricane Dorian and is home to many of our Crew Members.
Both ships are scheduled to drop offsupplies at Castaway Cay for delivery to Abaco over the
coming weeks, including during your sailing.

We appreciate your understanding regarding this change as we work to re-open Castaway

Cay and assist nearby islands in their recovery efforts.

Sincerely,

The Cast & Crew
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